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Comments: I'm writing to ask you to protect the Nellie Juan-College Fiord WSA.

Please protect this entire wilderness area by classifying it with the forest services Primitive standard.
The lands purchased after the Exxon Valdez oil spill were purchased to restore wilderness and should
be managed that way as promised.

It is known that illegal activities are ongoing in this area including cutting trees on wilderness beaches.
Please stop these illegal activities.

| support the modified alternative D with the addition of protection for Lake Nellie Juan and the land
within the WSA that was purchased for restoration of wilderness resources after the oil spill.

Thank you for you time,
Debra Beaver



